
April  3, 2020 

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED AND EMAIL  

To: Muhammad U. Khan 
VoIP Te�U�Pinator dba BLMarketing 
250 International Pkwy 
Suite 108 
Lake Mary, FL 32746 
mkhan@voipterminator.com  

Re: Official Correspondence from the Federal Communications Commission and 
Federal Trade Commission 

Dear Mr. Khan, 



If after 48 hours of issuance of this letter VoIP Terminator continues to route or 
transmit harmful robocall traffic from Oberlo Peer BPO, the FCC will authorize other U.S. 
voice providers to block all calls from VoIP Terminator and take any other steps as needed 
to prevent further transmission of unlawful calls from VoIP Terminator, and we will 
evaluate whether further action is appropriate in connection with your activity. 

Please direct any inquiries regarding this letter to Kristi Thompson of the FCC at 
Kristi.thompson@fcc.gov or 202-418-1318 or to Ian Barlow of the FTC at ibarlow@ftc.gov or 
202-326-3120.

Sincerely, 

Rosemary C. Harold 
Chief, Enforcement Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 

Lois C. Greisman 
Associate Director, Division of Marketing 
Practices 
Federal Trade Commission


